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30th November 2021 
 
Mr. Martin Browne TD 
Dáil Éireann  
Leinster House  
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 58245/21 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of general practitioners contracted in Caredoc in CHO5 in 
each of the years 2017 to 2020 and to date in 2021, in tabular form. 
 
Dear Deputy Browne, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
I have reviewed the matter and the following outlines the current position. 

 
I have liaised with Caredoc personnel and I can confirm that all GMS GPs within South East 
Community Healthcare are members of Caredoc.  

 
The number of general 
practitioners 
contracted to Caredoc 
in South East 
Community Healthcare 

2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 (to 
date) 

235 262 266 277 287 

 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
__________________________ 
Anna Marie Lanigan 
Head of Service-Primary Care 
South East Community Healthcare 


